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January 29, 2021 
 

Via email to  
 

 
c/o Professor Ryan Scoville 
Marquette University Law School   
P.O. Box 1881 Milwaukee, WI 53201 
 
Re:  Vermont Public Records Act request, dated January 28, 2021 
 
Dear Mr. : 
 
I write in response to your request for public records pursuant to the Vermont Public Records 
Act, dated January 28, 2021. The Attorney General’s Office is not the custodian of records 
responsive to your request. Although I do not have any specific information about another 
agency in Vermont state government having a responsive document, my recommendation is to 
make your request to the Agency of Natural Resources and the Agency of Commerce and 
Community Development. You could also contact the Governor’s Office. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
 
     Charity R. Clark 
     Chief of Staff 




